Missouri NAfME-C Board of Directors Report

Cooper Smith, President



· Secured contracts and collaborated with MMEA 2023 Missouri NAfME-C session presenters.

· Received nominations for 2023-2024 MO NAfME-C officer candidates from universities.

· Presided over the MO NAfME-C Executive and Business Meetings at MMEA 2023. Collaborative conversations regarding ways to improve collegiate chapters took place in both meetings amongst MO NAfME-C members from different universities.

· Elections for the 2023-2024 MO NAfME-C Executive Board took place during the Business Meeting. The new board was announced before the meeting adjourned.

· MO NAfME-C hosted a zoom session on March 1st for Music in Our Schools Month with renowned Tennessee music educator, Bryson Finney. He presented his session “How Will You Show Up! (Valuing what you have to offer).”


I would like to thank the MMEA Board of Directors for this amazing opportunity to serve as the 2022-2023 Missouri NAfME-C President. This experience has helped me grow immensely as a pre-service music educator.
